
STRUMPSHAW STEAM RALLY
 Saturday 27th, Sunday 28th & Monday 29thmay 2017

We have great pleasure in inviting you to the Annual Strumpshaw Steam Rally to be held at Strumpshaw 
Park. Our thanks go to all the exhibitors, stewards and helpers for their support at the 2016 Rally. 

The event is run by Michael Curtis along with the continued support of the team who have helped for many 
years. 

1. Owing to the great number of exhibits the rally now attracts we find we are running short of space. It 
will follow as for the 2016 rally that there will be a limit on entries in all sections, so please get your 
forms in early. There are age limits again on some exhibits, please refer to your entry form. 

2. Each exhibitor will receive one vehicle pass and will be allowed to bring one caravan/tent. Additional 
passes may be purchased at a reduced rate, and a form is enclosed with this letter.

            PLEASE NOTE THE PASS IS FOR MODERN VEHICLES THE EXHIBIT DOES NOT NEED   
            A PASS TO ENTER THE RALLY

3. On arrival at the rally, all vehicles must have their passes displayed and filled in as appropriate. Please 
note there will be security on site this year and they will be manning the entry gates, no pass no entry. 

4. There will be no admittance on site until Thursday midday.   
Steam exhibitors wishing to make prior arrangements may do so by contacting Michael nearer to the 
rally.

5.         All exhibits must be removed from site by Tuesday 30th May 2017 unless prior arrangement has been 
            made with Michael.                              

6. We ask that all exhibits are on show from 10am – 5pm to provide the public with a full day’s 
entertainment. Exhibitors will be expected to take part in arena parades if requested by stewards/section 
leaders.

7. All exhibitors camping will be in the designated areas and not on the rally field. The public are paying 
to see the exhibits not your living quarters as we are sure you will agree. Also tractors are not to be 
parked in the camping area as fuel leaks cause fires.

8. Please return all forms by the 23rd April to Michael Curtis, along with the form for any extra passes you 
wish to purchase. Any queries please telephone Michael on 01508 550293 / 07753 182065

9. Entries are accepted on a first come first served basis. Entries arriving after the closing date will not be 
accepted. 

We very much look forward to welcoming you to the rally,

Michael Curtis


